
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: FW: ST restrooms
Date: Monday, July 11, 2016 8:35:09 AM

Green Folder – Development Code Amendments
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline,  WA 98133
 
From: Will Hall 
Sent: Saturday, July 09, 2016 8:31 AM
To: Debbie Tarry; John Norris; Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: ST restrooms
 
I'm reading for the first time the Sound Transit motion regarding restrooms. I see that it dates
 back to 1998. It seems to me that back in 1998 the Sound Transit board might not have
 recognized the potential for the station at 145th Street to be a regional multimodal station
 such as the ones identified at Northgate, Bellevue, or Everett. Rather than requiring restrooms
 at both of our stations, I would prefer an approach where we work with Sound Transit staff
 and board members to update their policy from 1998 to recognize the regional significance of
 the 145th station as a multi-modal station and to add it to the list where they intend to provide
 restrooms. 145th is where we have the multi-modal connection to bus rapid transit.
 
Will Hall, Shoreline City Council
206-373-1630
 
All email to and from this address is subject to public disclosure.
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